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Holiday Greetings 
    

                     
 
Your generosity and kindness is greatly 
appreciated. During this Holiday Season 
may peace and happiness be yours. 
 
Usha & Babu Venkataraghavan 
 
 

 
 

Usha Lighting a Traditional Lamp at Asha Niketan 
 
 
 
 

  

  

 
 

Enchanting Performance on 9/25/2007 
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On September 25, 2007, over 200 
supporters of Friends of Asha Niketan 
including 17 Consumers gathered at 
the Rex Manor in Brooklyn, NY, for the 
annual fundraiser luncheon. The 
group enjoyed a classical Indian 
Dance performance by Sudha 
Seetharaman and inspiring speeches 
by former Council Woman Una 
Clarke, Associate Commissioner 
Kathleen Broderick and Hanif Joseph. 

 

During our recent trip to India several 
visits to Asha Niketan homes were 
made and meetings at various levels 
were attended. Staff, residents, 
volunteers and neighbors of Asha 
Niketan enjoyed our sponsoring of 
festive events like the inauguration of 
the renovated ladies area.  

 

To View additional photos and 
consumer comments about their 
participation in the fundraiser 
luncheon please visit us at our 
website, www.friendsofasha.com. 

Other Highlights 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Celebration Time 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Celebration time 

 
 

Gatherings are Special 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gatherings are Special 

 

 
 

Renovated Ladies Area 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Floral Arrangement Created 
by Staff and Residents 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Floral 

 
 

Newly Renovated Prayer Hall 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newly Renovated Prayer Hall 


